
 

Empowering Lives Through Learning  

 

Attendance Counts. Everyone. Every day.  
 
 
 

Oak Notes 2016-2017 
 

Oak Notes is a biweekly newsletter that highlights important news at Klein Oak! To ensure 
that you receive Oak Notes, please make sure a working email address is on file for your 
student. Changes to your email address can be made through the registrar’s office. 

 

For more information about the many activities that occur at KO please 
visit our campus website at http://kleinoak.kleinisd.net/ and follow us on 

twitter at @KleinOak 
 
 
 

https://goo.gl/K8CRNN 

http://kleinoak.kleinisd.net/


 
 

 

 

https://goo.gl/VbFKq0 

 

 

Click the link below for 

information on score 

reports.  

https://goo.gl/VbFKq0


 

Celebrating the rich and varied culture of Klein through food! 

 

Please help us celebrate the cultures that form Klein’s diverse community. The Unite for 

Understanding Council of Klein is spearheading a cultural cookbook project! This 

cookbook is in creation to celebrate the myriad of cultures that make up the Klein 

community through the best recipes from around the globe. We are using the month of 

February to collect recipes from across the district and begin a database of recipes to 

form a formal ebook for distribution to the community. This is an exciting way to make a 

free product for the community, by the community, and create a snapshot of the 

diversity of Klein. Join us in this exciting project by submitting your favorite family recipe! 

 

Feel free to share your family foods and traditions by submitting recipes, 
stories and photos in this form: https://goo.gl/forms/OaqekLwqMMjMz9v32 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

https://goo.gl/forms/OaqekLwqMMjMz9v32


 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 



Athletic Physical Form 
Electronic Form Submission Instructions - Click the link for instructions. 

 
https://goo.gl/9JsbNC 

 
 
 

Strength & Conditioning Camp 
Click below for flyer and registration. 

 

https://goo.gl/rYkXht 

 

CLASS OF 2017!! 

Cap and Gown delivery:  

May 22nd during all lunches 

 

Attention Juniors and Seniors: 

KO has a scholarship page that posts upcoming due dates for 

scholarships that are available.  Go to the KO website and select 

Classes and Counseling then select Scholarships.  Scholarships 

are posted by due date.   

We have several opportunities coming up. Check it out! 

 

 

https://goo.gl/9JsbNC
https://goo.gl/rYkXht


Seniors 

Seniors, Lone Star College Enrollment Week is April 10-13. Sign 

up in your English class or in the counseling office. 

 

 

 

 

2017-2018 COURSE VERIFICATION SHEETS and 5th MARKING 

PERIOD REPORT CARDS 

Student Course Verification sheets for the 2017-2018 course selections will be distributed 

Friday, April 21ST during 2nd period with the report cards.  Any requests to change a student’s 

course selection(s) must be noted, signed by student and parent and returned to their 

counselor.  ONLY THIS FORM MAY BE USED TO REQUEST A CHANGE.  

Any changes will be due to your grade level counselor by Friday, May 19th. 

 

online 



 

 

“Humans of Klein” 

Got an interesting story to tell? Klein ISD is interested in 

spotlighting the “Humans of Klein” which is similar to 

“Humans of New York”. We would like to hear from 

students, staff and community members that have unique 

and interesting people stories that they would be willing to 

share with the district. Email kwalters1@kleinisd.net your 

submissions.  

 

 

 

mailto:kwalters1@kleinisd.net


Attention Seniors! 

Klein Oak would like to recognize all seniors at the senior 

awards ceremony who have received scholarships and/or 

grants.  Please submit a copy of all scholarships and/or grants 

from private entities or any university, whether you’re 

attending or not, to Mrs. Holloway in the Class of 2019 office by 

Friday, May 5th.  You may also submit by email to 

jholloway1@kleinisd.net - No late submissions will be accepted. 

 

Attention Seniors: 

If you attended Krimmel Intermediate for at least 2 years, you qualify to apply for 

the $500 scholarship.  See the school website for more information or drop by 

room 202 and get the application from Ms. Huff-Howard. 

 

 



 

https://www.vision.kleinisd.net/ 

 

 

Learn more about the A-F Accountability system here! 
https://goo.gl/icSIFk 

 
 
 
 
 
 

https://goo.gl/icSIFk


View Klein Oak High School’s 2015-16 School Report Card at the 
link below 

 

https://goo.gl/KXls5Z 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

CHICK-FIL-A Friday  

 

WHATABURGER SPIRIT NIGHT 

Tuesday, April 11th, 4pm-6pm 

Featuring Dr. Greeney & Coach Glenn 

(Spring Cypress & 249 location) 

 

 

 

https://goo.gl/KXls5Z


Know a great math teacher?  

Nominate them for the ConocoPhillips Math Teacher of 

the Month: http://kisd.us/1N3eXJw 

 

 

 
 

KORC 
Students - This is just a reminder that you need to report any damage to your 
tablet within 5 days. After filling out a Work Order Request online, take your tablet 
to the KORC for repair. The KORC will not call you down. 
 

Students, this is just a friendly reminder that you must have your tablet in a case 
at all times. Failure to do so can result in a referral, and should your tablet be 
damaged while it is not in a case, you will be responsible for the cost of repair. 



PANTHER DEN COLLEGE VISITS 
Juniors and Seniors Only 

 
The following colleges will be here during Panther Den to speak to students. 

 
YOU MUST REGISTER through Blackboard in order to attend. 

  
Students will receive a confirmation email through the KISD email account once 

scheduled for the visit. 
 

Deadline to register is THREE days prior to the visit. 

 

     

 

Parents and Guardians of Klein students in grades 6 thru 12.  Klein ISD is no longer 
using the Parent Connection application.  Our new program is called Skyward 
Family Access.  An email was generated to each custodial parent or guardian that 
has been approved to have access.  The email contained your new Family Access 
account details.  All previous username and passwords will no longer be 
operational. 

Please visit www.kleinisd.net for additional information on Skyward Family 

Access. Questions/Concerns?  

Email familyaccess@kleinisd.net with your student’s legal name, campus and 

issue. 

 

http://www.kleinisd.net/
mailto:familyaccess@kleinisd.net


Please go to Klein ISD’s home web site where you will 
find information on new graduation plans (House Bill 5) 

at http://www.kleinisd.net/  

 
SCHOOL CASH ONLINE 

 
School Cash Online is designed to be an easy to use, efficient online 

payment system.  It is convenient, timely, secure, & accessible.  Go to 
the link listed above and follow the 3 simple steps to get started. 

Due to recent changes in payment card industry standards, School Cash 
Online will no longer work in Internet Explorer 10.  

https://kleinisd.schoolcashonline.com/ 

 

 
 

 
For Food Service information and online payments, go to:  

http://kleinfood.kleinisd.net 

 
 
 

Find the KO Honor Code here! 

 
http://kleinoak.kleinisd.net/default.aspx?name=student.h

onorcode 

http://www.kleinisd.net/
https://kleinisd.schoolcashonline.com/
http://kleinfood.kleinisd.net/
http://kleinoak.kleinisd.net/default.aspx?name=student.honorcode
http://kleinoak.kleinisd.net/default.aspx?name=student.honorcode


 

 
 
 

KEEP KLEIN OAK IN THE LOOP! 

Parents --- Have you moved?  Changed your contact numbers?  It is 

imperative that you keep the school informed of your contact 

information.  Address changes cannot be accepted by email or by 

phone.   If you move, a new proof of residence (current electric, gas 

or water bill only) is required to change the address and provide a 

new bus pass to the student.  If you have not yet received a new utility 

bill, a new lease or closing statement will work for 30 days until a new 

bill is received.  Contact the staff in the registrars’ office for 

assistance:  esanchez@kleinisd.net.  Change of phone numbers can be 

sent via email to the email addresses above.  Be sure to include the 

names of all affected students. 

 

mailto:esanchez@kleinisd.net


 
 

 

    → Do you tweet? Follow us on Twitter @KleinOak ← 

 



 

Please assist us in the handling of custody related issues. It is the 
responsibility of the parents to provide the principal a certified copy of 
the court order affecting any other person's right to their children. 
Should you have any questions please call:  Associate Principal Mandy 
Nesbit at 832-484-5111. 
 
       
 

 

Support Klein Oak High School by simply shopping at 

your nearby Kroger and using your Kroger Plus Card.   

Here’s how to enroll: 

1.  Visit:  KrogerCommunityRewards.com 

2.  Locate your state and click “Enroll Now” 

3.  Sign in to your online account, or create an account 

4.  Find and select your organization, and click “Save” 

If you have enrolled with the Kroger Rewards program in the past, you will need 

to re-enroll. 

 

We believe Klein Oak is a great school and would 
like the rest of the world to know.  Please take the 

time to rate our school at 
http://www.greatschools.org/texas/spring/4047-

Klein-Oak-High-School/?tab=reviews 

http://krogercommunityrewards.com/


Mark Your Calendars! 

 

April 10-11  Girls Soccer Regionals Roundrock    TBA 

April 11-12 Track 15-6A Distict Championship, Tully Championship TBA 

April 13 Softball vs KC       4:30/6pm 

Varsity BB vs KC       7pm 

April 16-17 Womens State Soccer, Georgetown    TBA 

April 17-18 Varsity Tennis Regionals      TBA 

April 17 SNHS Induction, auditorium     5:30-8:30pm 

MU Alpha Theta Induction auditorium    6-9pm 

April 18  Varsity BB vs Spring Woods     7pm 

April 19 SNAPP Meeting, MPR      7pm 

May 1  Algebra EOC 

May 2  Biology EOC 

May 3  US History EOC 

  

 

Progress Reports Distributed May 11. 

Report Cards Distributed: April 21 & June 8 (mailed) 

Additional dates of upcoming events are included within the Oak Notes and on 

campus website* 

Klein Oak High School 

OAK’EM 


